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From:

Sent: 11 August 2015 10:09
To: )
Subject: RE: Security concern.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Green
Hi again

The email address to make a complaint to is ingress-support@Google.com please state that you have
no public open days and members of the public are not allowed on and that due to security concerns

you need the portal removed.

Hope this helps
On 10 Aug 2015 21:45, > wrote:
Hi
- Have just made some enquiries his name is and his game name is

He also regularly brings on players for his green team at regular intervals so they can visit this
- portal and no doubt these visits are logged with the gatehouse.

Hope this helps

Kind regards

On 10 Aug 2015 12:05, "
> wrote:

Dear

Many thanks for your email regarding the 78 Squadron memorial and its inclusion in the
Ingress game. | can confirm that the Station and our security forces are aware of the issue and
are already dealing with it. Should you have any further information on the individual that you
believe created the portal it would be much appreciated.

Kind Regards,
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From:
Sent: 08 August 2015 20:13
To: |

Subject: Security concern.

Hi

| and many others play a game on our phones called ingress, its a geo location game and one
of the places to visit is on your base, of which I'm sure you are aware is not permitted.

The game ingress is run by niantic labs which is part of Google. The only way | can see for you
to contact them is via this link https:/support.google.com/ingress/contactflow?hl=en the game
spot also known as a portal is called "78 squadron memorial" and was submitted by player

a grounded pilot who willingly brings people onto the base to "hack" this location.

I'm sure with the current state of this country's security threat level this is something I'm sure
you will want to deal with urgently before someone gets shot for trespassing to access this
location.

Kind regards
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